
From: Mark Schwartz 
Sent: Wednesday, March 13, 2019 9:50 PM EDT 
To: Fava, Andrea <afava@amazon.com> 
Subject: Re: Greater Washington Partnership poll data 

Thanks 

Sent from my iPhone

On Mar 13, 2019, at 8:12 PM, Fava, Andrea <afava@amazon.com> wrote:

http://www.greaterwashingtonpartnership.com/2019/03/13/new-polling-shows-voters-believe-amazon-is-a-win-for-the-

capital-region/

 


